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“City of Canby Launches New Employment Website.” 
Technology to Aide Recruitment and Selection of New Employees. 

 
Recently, the City of Canby launched its new employment website on Friday, June 18th which features an 
easy to use online job application system. 
 
People interested in applying for positions at the City of Canby can look at the City’s website or go 
directly to www.GovernmentJobs.com/careers/CanbyOregon. The website, GovernmentJobs.com, is 
commonly used in the region for numerous cities and counties. Utilizing its features serves as a benefit 
to broaden the City’s applicant pool and reach more candidates. 
 
Melissa Bisset, City Recorder/Human Resources Manager, touched on the program’s attributes by 
saying, “This process will create efficiencies for both the applicants and our City Staff. Applicants will be 
able to save a profile and upload a completed application, while also monitoring the recruitment 
process through the portal.” Profiles can be utilized to apply for a wide-range of jobs at the City of Canby 
and beyond. 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic highlighted the need to upgrade the City of Canby’s recruitment process. 
Previously, the City’s recruitments utilized paper applications which consumed a lot of paper. In an 
effort to reduce paper usage, expand outreach, and create a streamlined process, Human Resources 
researched and implemented the new system. 
 
“The City’s focus is to make the application process as seamless as possible in order to ensure we reach 
a broad applicant pool when we are recruiting,” Bisset continued. 
 
For job openings at the City of Canby, please visit https://canbyoregon.gov/Jobs/jobopenings.htm or go 
directly to www.GovernmentJobs.com/careers/CanbyOregon. For any additional questions, please 
contact the City of Canby’s Human Resources Department at 503.266.0638. 
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